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Friday 20th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Every half term both Nursery and Reception offer a ‘drop in’ session from 3:30pm – 

4:30pm. This is an opportunity for you to have a look at their work so far, discuss your 

child’s progress or to ask any questions you may have about reading, phonics writing, 

maths, etc and how you can support your child’s learning at home. The sessions are:   

 

Tuesday 24th October3:30 – 4:30   

Tuesday 19th December 3:30 – 4:30 

Tuesday 6th February 3:30 – 4:30  

Tuesday 19th March 3:30 – 4:30  

Tuesday 21st May 3:30 – 4:30  

Tuesday 9th July 3:30 – 6:30 (whole school)  

 

There is no need to book, just turn up. We look forward to welcoming you to these 

sessions. 

 

Kind Regards  

Mrs Pedley  
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